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From: Jose

To: CELA

Subject: MUR 7688 - Extension of Time to File Response on Behalf of Media Power Group, Inc.
Date: Wednesday, March 04, 2020 10:43:22 AM

On February 18, 2020, Media Power Group, Inc. and Radio Isla 1320 (hereinafter Radio Isla)
received a letter from the Federal Election Commission (hereinafter Commission) notifying a
copy of the complaint numbered MUR 7688 which indicates that Radio Isla may have violated
the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.

Radio Isla and the undersigned attorney are currently carrying out interviews, compiling
related documents, and conducting legal research in order response and submit factual and
legal materials that Radio Isla believes are relevant for the Commission’s consideration of this

matter.

In order to complete the analysis and submit an appropriate and well-supported response,
Radio Isla needs an extension of time of 30 days, and/or until April 3, 2020. Wherefore, in
view of the foregoing, Radio Isla respectfully requests until April 3, 2020 to submit its

response to the Commission.

José E. Céspedes-Sabater, Esq.
405 Enrique Amedeo

Urb. Roosevelt

San Juan, PR. 00918

Tel. (787)410-4205

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This electronic transmission (including any
attachments) contains information belonging to JOSE E. CESPEDES SABATER
ESQ., which is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail or telephone that
this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from
your system. If you have received this transmission in error, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in
reliance on the contents of the information is strictly prohibited.





